
THE LAND: What You Need To Know…. 

 Hope United Methodist Church is under no obligation to contribute financially to 

the capital development of the new faith community. Hope’s role will be strictly 

limited to the continued financial support of Pastor Stephanie as the full time 

Pastor of Discipleship. 

 

 The Rocky Mountain Conference of the United Methodist Church is offering 

substantial support to the new faith community including: 

 
1. Utilization of the 9.7 acres of property in Aurora, CO.  

  
2. Financial resources for capital development just under $300,000. 
 

3. Access to funds for ongoing training and consultation for Pastor Stephanie and 

Hope Church.  
 

4. Administrative services including: 
 

a. The Conference will oversee financial transactions for The Land. 
b. The Conference has extended their non-profit status to The Land Faith 

Community. 

c. The Conference will continue to provide insurance coverage over the 

property through Church Mutual.  

d. The Conference will continue to provide ongoing legal consultation 

through Conference Chancellor, Richard Marsh. 

e. The New Church Development Committee of The Rocky Mountain 

Conference will provide a structure for ongoing accountability for the 

pastoral leadership at The Land including such requirements as quarterly 

reports highlighting progress on established benchmarks, individual 

professional church plant coaching, and participation in a clergy 

accountability group for New Church Start pastors.  


